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Voting by mail has been a wonderful and convenient system in Oregon for many of 

the years we have lived here, (since 1977). We have never heard of any evidence 

that there is a problem with voting by mail. Now we are getting older and one of us is 

disabled. Voting by mail becomes even more obviously the best way to vote. This is 

the Oregon way. Don't take it away from us. AND, I believe that the forces that want 

to take away vote by mail really just want to put barriers in place to voting. That is not 

the American way. We need to encourage all citizens to vote and provide easy 

secure access to voting. 


